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Docket 70-1257
License SNM-1227

Mr. L. J. Maas, Manager
Regulatory Compliance
Siemens Power Corporation
2101 Horn Rapids Road
Richland, Washington 99352-0130

Dear Mr. Maas:

SUBJECT: PUBLIC DISCLOSURE INFORMATION, WASTE REDUCTION PLAN

In Mr. Robert Burnett's letter to you dated February 23, 1994, the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission agreed to withhold the Waste Management Engineering
Plan, dated August 1993, from public disclosure pursuant to 10 ~CFR 2.790. In
that letter, we requested that you provide a non-proprietary version of the
Plan, which describes the current condition of waste management at the
Richland plant and your future plans in general terms.

In a telephone conversation with Mr. Jim Edgar of your staff, Mr. Edgar
requested that your March 1,1994, letter to Mr. Burnett be accepted as a non-

.

proprietary version of the Waste Management Engineering Plan. Inasmuch as
this letter does include the requested description and future plans, we agree
that the solid waste reduction plan as described in your letter satisfies the
request for a non-proprietary description of SPC's waste management plan.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-504-2505.

Sincerely,

OrigiralSigned By:

Mary Adams
Licensing Section 2
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

DISTRIBUTION
-Docket No. 70-1257 PDR NRC File Center- NMSS R/F
FCLB R/F Region V CHooker, RV FCSS R/F
FCLS2 R/F

FCLB/ h FCLB C-0FC FCLB . ,

NAME Madams h ) VThaYpe MTokk"T'
DATE 3/[/94 3/N/94 3Sh94

'

C = COVER E = COVER & ENCLOSURE N = NO COPY
[G:\public.spc]

)

940N6h[b940324 ' m ~ e W e s. %"". G ~R i 0
.

PDR ADOCK 07001257 i
E c dD W M hS G NC PDR d \ i I

N
_


